
 

Recreation Monday January 3, 2011 Minutes 

 

Meeting came to order At 5:35 PM 

In attendance: Mike Moran, Al Jones, Mary Lou Volpe, and Tom Kane 

Absent: Mike Curtin 

 

Minutes 12/20/10 Approved  

 

Staff letter went out anyone interested in retaining their position must respond in writing by 1/10/11 

 

Review of Betterment and Capital items set for the next rec meeting on 1-18-11 

 

Tom Kane will speak with Waterfield on the design and cost package so we can have it ready for submittal 

 

Kari Kostango and Deb Williams from Back Pack Production presented to the Board their request for a Triathlon on 

Cedar Lake for 8-21-11 The recreation area would be used as a transition point for the bike portion of the race, road 

access will not be affected a lane will be kept open for all traffic they have spoken with the Police dept. concerning the 

bike route and traffic concerns. 

Lynne will forward the contact name and Number for the Bus Coordinator and the Cedar Lake Association to Deb 

Williams 

 

The Board approved the request to use the Cedar Lake Recreation Area for a Triathlon on Sunday, August 21, 2011 

The Rec committee will offer use of the megaphone and supply towels to the participants 

 

 

Next  Meeting  

Tuesday  January 18, 2011 @5:30pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


